
Perryfield Farm, Sturry Road, Canterbury, Kent, CT2 OAA 

Secretary of State 
National Transport Casework Team 
Tyneside House 
Skinnerburn Road 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 7AR 

18 December 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Notifying The Secretary Of State Of Our Objection To A Compulsory Purchase Order 

We give formal notification of our objection to aspects of the Kent County Council 
(A28 Sturry Link Road) Compulsory Purchase Order 2023. 

We own/occupy the most significantly impacted property: Perryfield Farm. 

The initial CPO documents were received effectively from John Farmer in a letter 
dated 29 November 2023. This response has been sent (by Special Delivery post) 
principal ly to comply with the stipulated 22 December 2023 deadline for objections. 

Throughout we have been flexible in accommodating the Sturry Link Road scheme. 
Our objections relate to reasonably minor adjustments that KCC can accommodate 
but disregard with a mind-set of 1WE' Goliath are more powerful than 'YOU' David. 

Our justifiable objections fall within the scope of conventional 'grounds of objection'. 
Briefly, they are associated with the following issues: 

- Failure to follow normally and morally expected procedures 

- Attempting to acquire more land than is strictly necessary - without justification 

- Detrimental impact on our human r ights with regards to privacy/safety/security 

- Overall scheme funding and uncertainty 

We request allowance is made for presenting a more detai led 'statement of case' 
when the CPO is dealt with by Inquiry or Written Represent~tions Procedure. 

Yours Faithfully 

Mr & Mrs Horsham 




